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10th January 2019 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As part of our programme to celebrate Catholic Schools Week 2019, we will be holding a special 

Grandparents Day assembly in school on Thursday 31st January at 9.30am.  Refreshments 
will be served afterwards.  In previous years’ children would have been permitted to go home early 
but due to the start time this year we would request that all children remain in school for the whole 
day.   
All Grandparents and parents are most welcome to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
__________________  
Mr T McKee 
Principal 
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